
$1,450,000 - 13232 93rd Avenue Se, Snohomish
MLS® #2353105 

$1,450,000
4 Bedroom, 2.5 Bathroom, 3,070 sqft
Residential on 2.30 Acres

Snohomish, Snohomish, WA

Stunning & expansive single-level & open
concept Snohomish home! Enjoy coffered
ceilings, versatile living areas, formal &
informal dining options, & 2 gas fireplaces!
Chef's kitchen granite counters, updated
appliances, gas range, walk-in pantry,
farmhouse sink & tile backsplash. Primary
suite with soaring vaulted ceilings,
energy-efficient mini split AC, & a gorgeous
5-piece bath with walk-in closet. Laundry room
with utility sink & ample cabinetry, ceilings
fans, ample storage, & built-ins throughout,
large bonus room with adjacent private 4th
bedroom. Serene backyard with a
partially-covered deck, raised beds, a garden
shed, & beautiful mature landscaping.
Detached garage, RV/Boat parking, easy
access to downtown Snohomish & HWY 9.

Built in 1995

Essential Information

MLS® # 2353105

List Price $1,450,000

Sale Price $1,450,000

Price Per SqFt $472

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 2.5

Full Baths 2

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 3,070



Acres 2.30

Year Built 1995

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Status Sold

Community Information

Address 13232 93rd Avenue Se

Area 750 - East Snohomish County

Subdivision Snohomish

City Snohomish

County Snohomish

State WA

Zip Code 98296

Amenities

Parking Spaces 2

Parking Driveway, Detached Garage, Off Street, RV Parking

Garage Spaces 2

Interior

Interior Features Bath Off Primary, Ceiling Fan(s), Ceramic Tile, Double Pane/Storm
Window, Dining Room, Fireplace, Jetted Tub, Laminate, Walk-In Pantry

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 2

Fireplaces Gas

Exterior

Exterior Features Stucco, Wood

Lot Description Open Space, Paved

Foundation Poured Concrete

School Information

District Snohomish

Elementary Buyer To Verify

Middle Buyer To Verify

High Buyer To Verify

Additional Information

Days on Market 140



Cumulative Days on Market 140

Days on Website 169


